
Hello members, I hope everyone had 
a safe and enjoyable summer. Don’t 
complain about the hot weather right 
now because before you know it we 
will be bringing out our shovels!

It has been a busy summer for your 
club, On June 15th we held our 2nd 
Annual Touch A Truck event. Once 
again it was a huge success and was 
enjoyed by over 650 visitors.  I would 
like to congratulate the organizing 
committee members and volunteers 
for all their hard work.

Although we did not hold any general 
meetings in July or August we were 
still quite busy and hard at work.  We 
attended 3 minor league baseball 
games as we sponsor two teams, 

a Junior Rookie team and a Senior 
Rookie team.   We had a great time 
cheering them on and providing hats 
for their new uniforms as well as 
some refreshments.

Our Golf committee was very hard 
at work organizing our 20th annual 
charity golf tournament being held 
on August the 17th.

The next General meeting will be 
held at the Parthenon Restaurant in 
Val Caron on September the 5th at 
6:00 p.m.  Our guest speaker that 
night will be a representative from 
the Alzheimer’s Society.  This will 
be a very informative and interesting 
meeting so please plan on attending 
and bring a guest!

Once again I encourage all members 
to come out to our enjoyable and 
fun meetings and bring a friend with 
you.  Remember you joined this club 
because you believe in what we do 
for the so many less fortunate in and 
around this city, so by bringing out a 
guest they may just feel the same as 
you and could  also become a member 
of this wonderful organization.

We can only keep up the viability 
of this club if we replace those we 
unfortunately lose.  So please help 
us replenish our membership by 
bringing out a guest to one of our 
monthly meetings.  Thank You Don 
Delongchamp
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Upcoming Events
September 5th	 General Meeting	 Parthenon	 6:00 pm

September 12th	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass	 6:00 pm

September 	 Adopt A Road

October 3 	 General Meeting	 TBD	 6:00 pm

October 10	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass	 6:00 pm

November	 General Meeting	 Legion	 6:00 pm

November 14	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass	 6:00 pm

December 5	 General Meeting	 TBD	 6:00 pm

December 12	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass	 6:00 pm



Sick and Visiting 
Committee  

As our members age this is a committee 
that becomes very important. Doug 
Honeyford is heading this committee.  
If you would like to volunteer to be on 
this committee please contact Doug.

If you know of someone who has 
passed away or is sick please call 
or e-mail George Faulkner phone 
705 586 1937  e-mail george.
e.faulkner@gmail.com. We will send 
a card to the family or person.

Line Up Those 
Ham Sales  

Probably we are all aware that the 
annual sale of Hams is a major fund 
raiser for Sudbury UCT Council 1051.  
Perhaps it seems a little early to start 
thinking of Christmas but please start 
to make your list of those who you will 
sell to this year.  We expect to have the 
first shipments ready for distribution 
in November and your participation 
in this important program will again 
help us to provide assistance to the 
less fortunate.

Contact Doug Honeyford or Don 
Delongchamp for details.

August & September Birthdays
Aug 03	 Malcolm Morrison
Aug 05	 John Gardiner
Aug 05	 Leopold Rioux
Aug 06	 Michael Lepage
Aug 07	 John Sander
Aug 11	 John Nelson
Aug 13	 George Lalonde
Aug 14	 Sherry Laframboise
Aug 18	 Kevin Manuel
Aug 18	 Claude Grenier
Aug 19	 Brenda Brown

Aug 20	 Normand Desloges
Aug 22	 Ryan Mussen
Aug 23	 Janine Desjardins
Aug 23	 George Martel
Aug 25	 Erwin Mersereau
Aug 26	 John Gerrard
Sep 02	 Wayne Sargent
Sep 03	 Terrence Arseneault
Sep 06	 Roger Alary
Sep 07	 David Derro
Sep 07	 Glen Fowke

The June meeting saw 21 members 
and 1 guest meet at the Branch 76 
Legion for an evening of fun. After the 
usual protocols the Induction of Julie 
Crouse sponsored by John Varney was 
performed by Doug Honeyford.

Announcements:

 Doug Honeyford went over the 
benefits of membership. These include 
car, hotel, and hearing aide discounts.  
There is also Out of Province and 
Country Insurance.  

Tracey Urso reminded members that 
there are two $1000 scholarships 
available for first year university or 
college students. These must be 
dependents of members. Applications 
are available on the website and due 
by June 15, 2019. 

Dave Carnes presented the financial 
report. The Regional Council will 
forego the third quarter dues. The 
Bingo is doing well. Touch A Truck 

June General Meeting
and the Dolphin Aquatic Club’s ham 
sales have brought in funds.

Donations were made to the Poppy 
Fund, Send a Kid to Camp, Sudbury 
Science Fair, Sudbury Minor Ball, Wiki 
Robotics Team and House of Kin.

Golf Tournament goes August 17th 
at Forest Ridge Golf Course in 
Chelmsford.

Adopt A Road collected 72 bags of 
garbage.

Good of the Order

Two of our members have passed away, 
David Hunter and Fern Levesque.  Our 
condolences go out to their families.

Motion to adjourn came at 6:55 by 
John Varney.  Sheriff’s pot of $12.60 
went to Joe Wilcox. The member’s 
draw of $72 went to Connie Zwarich.

Members then enjoyed darts, cards 
and a putting contest.

Sep 08	 Darrell Gobbo
Sep 14	 Evelyn Rivais
Sep 16	 Edward Cummings
Sep 16	 Dan Newell
Sep 22	 Leslie Russell
Sep 22	 Paula Helmer
Sep 23	 Richard Meunier
Sep 25	 Ben Ethier
Sep 26	 Claire Sheridan
Sep 27	 Richard Carrey
Sep 30	 Montgomery White



FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.CA

65 Year Member Profile - Roland Clements   

During our members Gala held on May 11th at the Helenic Centre I had the 
extreme pleasure of presenting Mr.Roland Clements with  his 65 year pin!  
Rolly has been a member of the Sudbury Council for almost as long as it has 
been in existence,.

While talking with Rolly he indicated he joined the A.C.T 65 years ago as 
all the other members at the time did because they had a hard time to get 
insurance for themselves while they were on the road constantly, serving all 
their clientele. This was a way for them to insure themselves.

Rolly stayed with the club even after retirement because he believes what this 
club does is vital for the less fortunate in this city.

We would all like to once again thank him for all those years of dedication to 
our Council and wish him many more years with us. Congratulations Rolly!

Rolly Clements 65 Year Member

 
The “lazy, hazy, days of summer” found 
some of our Sudbury 1051 members out 
enjoying junior baseball games with their 
two sponsored teams. Both were victorious 
displaying their new logo wear and enjoying 
the visit of some special fans.  Sudbury 1051 
is the longest sponsor of minor baseball in the 
City of Sudbury,  dating back decades..a proud 
UCT tradition.



2019-2020
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

George Faulkner 586-1937

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 l Fax 675-6278

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Jerry Giff 673-4299

Mel Young 662-3126

Len Zwarich 969-8496

John Roy 674-3722

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
901 Centre St. N. Rm 300
Calgary, Alberta  T2E 2P6

1-800-267-2371   www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123

Members Matter
Over the past few weeks your Council 
has been able to donate money 
to many different organizations 
- Sudbury Manitoulin Children’s 
Foundation, Cystic Fibrosis, Sudbury 
Minor Baseball, House of Kin just to 
name a few.

Our fund raising is only possible 
because of our Membership, and 
this year again, our Membership is 
growing.  This is where we need 
your help.

Please be certain when your 
membership renewal comes in that 
you immediately phone with your 
credit card in hand and get paid 
up and for every NEW member you 
bring in during the next few weeks 
our Regional President will reward 
you with $10.00, now that’s a nice 
deal.

When you obtain a new member 
please get the application and 
payment to me so we can be certain you get the credit.  Need a Membership 
application, or have any Membership questions, call me 705-525-7777

Shirley received the International Roses
for the Living at the UCT Conference

in New Orleans


